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Mixed chamber ensemble Some Assembly Required requires some assembly as we collaborate with composers, guest performers, and our audience in the production of exciting, atypical, and carefully curated concerts. 
SAR was founded in early 2015 as a collaborative effort between Boston professional and freelance artists to provide their audience with a unique musical experience, frequently venturing into repertoire that is rarely heard in public performance. In three seasons, SAR has performed dozens of concerts in New England and across the eastern United States, from Kentucky to the Bronx.
Not accepting the limitations placed upon us by the small amount of repertoire available for our instrumentation, SAR starts by choosing music that we want to present and then finding a way to provide a meaningful presentation of the music by methods of arrangement and collaboration with others. The core members of the ensemble strive to design programs that go beyond the traditional concert format by bringing the performers, audience, and venue into close contact. 
Programs by SAR have included commissions and co-commissions by Oliver Caplan, Ian Wiese and Tyler Kline, a re-imagining of Schubert's Trout Quintet, our own interpretation of Sate's Socrate (released on the album "Stuff" in 2017), Brahms Lieder, Saint-Saens' Carnival of Animals, Stravinsky's Octet, and much more. The 2017-2018 season featured two new commissions, a beautiful and under-performed work by Franz Schreker, a piece for bass trombone and six instrumentalists by Frederic Rzewski, an event built around the connections of music and poetry, and our arrangement of Piazzolla's "Four Seasons of Buenos Aires." 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer 2018 will feature performances in Vermont, upstate New York, and Boston, and the 2018-2019 season will find SAR in New England and Florida. 

